
 
 

 
17th January 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

As a Church of England school, Christ’s College works closely with St Peter’s Shared Church which is local to 

us. 

As part of the life of the College, students are given the opportunity to experience a range of styles of 

worship and to explore their own spirituality. Every academic year, each Year group attends a short church 

service in St Peter’s led by the Reverend Kirsten Rosslyn-Smith and myself.  

This is an opportunity for students to experience and enjoy a service which is appropriate for their age. 

These services take place during Period 1. Students will walk from College to St Peter’s Church in full school 

uniform accompanied by their teachers, returning before breaktime. 

The service for Year 7 will take place on Monday 20th January 2025. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Oli Deeks 
 
Hub Leader – Youth Catalyst Project 
Christ's College 
Guildford Diocese  
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